
 

Road Closure Notification 
                      
Road construction will be taking place on the 
following road starting October 16th and is 
expected to be completed and road reopened by 
the end of day on October 17th.   
 
This road segment will be closed again on 
October 22nd and 23rd for culvert repair work. 
 

Road Work /Construction  
 

Location for this work will be 2 miles on Range 
Road 3193 from (Township Road 324) and 
proceed south 2 miles and end at (Township 
Road 322). 
 
 

Please visit our website at: 
www.rmofwinslow.ca for updated 
information or Voyent Alert App. 


